From: Yvonne I

Sent: 05 July 2023 19:16
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Ref Application 2023/2549/A 40 Rosslyn Hill Vakrat Salon

Regarding the proposed installation of a large black flag displaying the salon name on it, | think this would be too
dominant and imposing, and detract from the beauty of the building. Although there is a preexisting flagpole there, |
don't recall Lioyds Bank ever displaying a flag. | feel it would be an unnecessary addition to the signage and | would
like to register an objection.

Kind regards

Y King.

Sent from my iPhone



